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Important Announcement: Exciting Changes Coming to Our D Series!
Dear Valued Customers,

We hope this message finds you well. We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you regarding
our D Series closers. As part of our commitment to delivering an innovative closer of quality, we are
embarking on a journey to revamp the D Series and elevate it to new heights.

What does this mean for you? While we are in the process of revamping, our supply of the current

D Series will be limited. This is your opportunity to take advantage of the current availability while
supplies last. We understand that the back check feature and the body design have been valued by loyal
customers, and we want to ensure you have the chance to secure them before we’re all out.

The upcoming D Series 2.0 will be a game-changer, setting new standards and providing enhanced
features that will exceed your expectations. We appreciate your continued support and patience as we
will work diligently to bring you these improvements.

Here's how you can make the most of this opportunity:

e Contact our customer service to check the current availability of the D Series products.

e Place your orders promptly to ensure you don't miss out on this limited stock.

e Stay connected with us on Linked In and subscribe to our newsletter on our website for updates
on the progress beginning in the Spring of 2024.

We value your trust in us and thank you for being a part of this exciting, next phase of innovation. If you
have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to our customer support team
or your sales representatives.

Thank you for your understanding and support as we work towards delivering a new and improved D
Series that will exceed your expectations.

Best regards,

Monica Linder

President
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